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02 September 2024 

 

 

 

NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC 

 

 

 

Please be advised that the Submission of Bids for the Procurement of 

Consulting Services for the Development of Digital Constructors’ 

Performance Evaluation System (D’CPES) under REI No. 2024-07-055, 

scheduled today, 02 September 2024 at 12:00 NN is postponed due to the 

suspension of government work in the National Capital Region because of the 

inclement weather brought by Tropical Storm “Enteng”. 

 

The submission of bids is rescheduled tentatively on 04 September 2024 at 

12:00 PM. Consequently, the opening of bids is rescheduled on 04 

Septemember 2024 at 2:00 PM. An advisory will be issued should there be 

any changes in the schedule. 

 

For the information and guidance of all concerned. 

 

Thank you. 

 

 

 

 

DORIS U. GACHO 
Chairperson 
CIAP Bids and Awards Committee 
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